
 
TOWN OF SUDBURY 

VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
The Sudbury Board of Selectmen is seeking community volunteers to fill a vacancy on the Finance 
Committee. Interested residents are requested to download an application from the Town website front page: 
www.sudbury.ma.us.  Click on the “Volunteer and Job Opportunities” link to access the application which 
can be emailed to the Board of Selectmen at selectmen@sudbury.ma.us 
 or fax (978) 443-0756. Applicants whose application is received in the Board of Selectmen’s Office by noon 
on Friday, January 9th will be interviewed to fill the vacancy by the Finance Committee at their meeting on 
Monday, January 12th. 
 
Finance Committee - The Finance Committee's primary responsibility is to make recommendations to 
Town Meeting on all of Sudbury's financial matters. Most, but not all, of its efforts are geared toward 
budgetary matters. Throughout the year, the committee regularly interacts with town and school officials and 
various other committees on fiscal issues. It holds public budget hearings in January and February each year. 
Appointed by: Town Moderator 
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